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News on the Fight-2 Project

Participation of the Fight-two on the VI Meeting of the Iberian 

Association of Veterinarians of Wild Fauna and Zoological Parks

The FIGHT-2 project participated in the VI

Meeting of the Iberian Association of

Veterinarians of Wild Fauna and

Zoological Parks that took place on

December 12th, 2020, online.

In the context of this event and within the

scope of the FIGHT-2 project - development

of an edible vaccine for the control of DHC in

the wild rabbit (PTDC/CVTCVT/ 29062/2017-

PT2020), Carina Carvalho presented

an oral communication on the

objectives of the strategic framework

Fight-two.

Fight-Two Project - Development of an edible vaccine for the control of viral 

hemorrhagic disease (RHDV2) in wild rabbits
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